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Public Health and Safety Bulletin 2024-04 

The Nevada Cannabis Compliance Board (CCB) is hereby issuing Public Health and Safety Bulletin 
2024-04 on November 5, 2024, advising consumers and patients to avoid or take caution when 
consuming the cannabis products which are the subject of this notice.  
 
CCB agents discovered that the following cannabis and cannabis products had been treated with an 
unapproved pesticide, Conserve SC, that was not applied in accordance with its label, at Redwood 
Warehouse, LLC (License #87529746323214502953): 
 
All usable cannabis harvested by Redwood Warehouse, LLC (C029) between September 21, 2023 – 
August 16, 2024, was affected. Affected products may include cannabis flower, shake/trim and 
uninfused pre-rolls, infused edibles, infused flower, infused pre-rolls, or cannabis 
concentrates. 
 
Please refer to the product list in the link below. To determine if you have purchased or consumed an 
affected product, please refer to the appropriate tab and identify your product by item AND lot or 
production run. Please note that the item name may not specify the name of the product brand, so 
consumers must verify the lot number or production run number as it appears on the product label. 
All cannabis products properly sold by a licensed cannabis sales facility should have a product label 
on or provided with the packaging. The lot number or production run number can be found on the 
label, typically near the top. 
 

Link to product list:  
https://ccb.nv.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/11/C029-Hold-List-Public-Safety-Bulletin-For-

Release.xlsx 
 

Alternatively, please scan the QR code below to be directed to the product list. The same list is 
located on the CCB’s website under the ‘Guidance’ tab > ‘Public Health and Safety Advisories’ page. 
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The CCB is advising consumers to avoid consumption of said products.  
 
There is no reason to believe the cannabis sales, production or cannabis testing facilities had 
any knowledge of the use of this unapproved pesticide. 
 
It is believed the affected cannabis and cannabis products were sold between January 2024 – 
September 2024. For a list of cannabis sales facilities at which the affected products were sold, please 
refer to the “Cannabis Sales Facilities” tab in the above-referenced spreadsheet.  
 
The listed sales facilities are requested to display this bulletin in a conspicuous location on their 
premises for 30 days, to ensure their customers are aware of this information. There are no known 
reports of illness at this time. For more information on Conserve SC, please visit the following link:  
https://www3.epa.gov/pesticides/chem_search/ppls/062719-00291-20141128.pdf.  
 
Questions can be directed to AuditInspections@ccb.nv.gov. 
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